
NEWSLETTER—6 MAY 2022 

‘JESUS IS AT THE HEART OF ALL THAT WE DO’ 

 

 Sun 8 May First Holy 
Communion group 2—St 
Peters 

 Mon 9 May—SATS WEEK 

 Sun 15 May First Holy 
Communion St Josephs 

 Wed 18 May Reception 
class ‘22 Induction meet-
ing 

 Wed 18 Y2 Fleetwood 
Museum trip 

 Wed 18 Y5 Worship—
2.50pm 

 Fri 20 May Reception trip 
Fairhaven Lake 

 w/e 23 May Health Week 

 Wed 25 May Y1 Parkview 
4U trip 

 Thurs 26 Jubilee Fair  

 Fri 27 May—School closes 
for half-term break 

 

PLEASE ENSURE 

YOUR CHILD DOES 

NOT BRING ANY ITEMS CON-

TAINING NUTS INTO 

SCHOOL, INCLUDING PES-

TO, THANK YOU 

PLEASE CHECK THAT ANY 

SUN LOTION USED IS NUT 

FREE, WE RECENTLY 

LEARNT THAT SOME LO-

TIONS CONTAIN ALMOND 

OIL.  

 

Friday again! 
 
In our worship this week we have been counting our blessings and remind-
ing ourselves not to take things for granted . We remember that we have so 
much to be grateful for, in particular our friends, family, neighbours, school 
and our relationship with God. It really has been a lovely time to take a mo-
ment to think and say thank you. 
 
The school has continued to buzz from morning till night and it has been so 
lovely to become a more familiar face around the school and to be greeted 
by the children so warmly and with the most amazing man-
ners!  Lunchtimes are joyful to observe as the children enjoy their time to-
gether and never stop talking and chuckling. It has also given me time to 
recognise the incredible school dinners and the lunchtime staff, both in the 
kitchen and on the playground who, ensure that the children have chance to 
eat, play and feel cherished. Definitely,  
something to be grateful for. 
 
On Sunday we celebrate with the second group of Year 4 children making 
their First Holy Communion. Please remember them in your prays and if 
possible to join us at St Peter’s church for mass at 10.30am. Certainly some-
thing to be grateful for. 
 
Finally, I am so grateful to have been embraced by you all into the St Peter’s 
family. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend. 
Mrs Gili-Ross 

 
FREE SCHOOL MEALS INFORMATION 

 
All children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are entitled to universal free school 
meals. However, some families who are on low income and meet a certain criteria, 
are also eligible for supermarket shopping vouchers during school holidays and free 
holiday club places. Eligible families will continue to receive free school meals after 
Year 2. 
 
Some families with children in Key Stage 1 do not claim as they are already getting 
free school meals, however they are missing out on the other benefits so please dou-
ble check. 
 
Please click on the link below to see if you are eligible. If you are eligible or have any 
problems please email Katy (Family Learning Mentor) katy.s@st-peters-
pri.lancs.sch.uk so that your shopping vouchers can be emailed to you asap. 
 
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-
meals/?page=1 

NEW ENTRANCE 

We are very pleased that the new entrance to school and office                    

refurbishment  is now finished and open for use and looking very smart. 

Any late arrivals after 9am or early pick ups, please come to the front        

entrance.  To gain entry, please press the switch on the left hand wall, this 

will automatically open the door for you.  Thank you for your patience     

during the building work.  

mailto:katy.s@st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:katy.s@st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=1
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=1


WE ARE COLLECTING STAMPS 

IN AID OF BONE CANCER RESEARCH 

Please save used stamps and send into the school 

office.  Please remember to leave a 1cm (or ½ 

inch) border around the stamps when cutting 

them from the envelope or parcels.   

 

 

 

OWN CLOTHES DAY—£1 FOR A PLANT 

Thank you to you all for your contributions today, 

we raised a total of £194.77, which will enable us to 

buy some plants to brighten the front of school.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LENTEN APPEAL 

 

A massive congratulations to 

our children for their fund-

raising efforts throughout 

Lent.  Each class organised 

their own event, from spon-

sored walks to spring fairs 

they raised a whopping total 

of £3849.16. This has been 

donated to CAFOD and 

CARITAS for the people of 

the Ukraine.  Thank you all 

for supporting this appeal, 

we are very humbled by your 

generosity and proud of the 

children.   



 

 

 

Calling all want to be musicians! 

The Lytham music centre (based 

at St Bedes High School, Talbot 

Road, FY8 4JL) are having an 

'instrument petting zoo' on Tues-

day 10th May (4.45-5.15pm). 

This is a chance to have a look and 

play of a variety of different musi-

cal instruments. 

Following on from this, there will 

be a chance to join a brand new 

beginner band. This taster session 

will be held at St Bedes on Tues-

day 17th May (4.45-5.15pm). 

This is for anyone who wants to 

learn an instrument and hasn't 

had the chance, or who may have 

had some tuition in school al-

ready. 

These taster sessions are free, and 

you don't need to book – just 

come along and have fun! 

Any questions, please let me 

know. 

Many thanks 

Amy Campbell 

Head of St Bedes and LSA Music 

Centres 

Lancashire Music Service 

07887 830990 

Amy.Campbell@lancashire.gov.uk 

St Peter's Nature & Wellbeing 

Please follow link below for the latest Nature 

& Well-being blog 

https://stpeterswellbeing.blogspot.com/ 

 

https://stpeterswellbeing.blogspot.com/

